
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1st April 2025 

 

Dear Prospective Applicant, 

Thank you for your interest in the SEND Classteacher position within ‘The Cove’ at Morecambe Bay 

Community Primary School. We are excited to welcome an experienced teacher to join our dedicated 

staff team. This full-time, permanent position begins in September 2025. 

This is a positive time to join Morecambe Bay. Since April 2024, our new headteacher has brought big 

ambitions for the future. Most importantly, our school is a happy place to work. We invest in the 

professional development of all staff, providing opportunities to reflect on practice and continually 

improve. 

Established in September 2022, 'The Cove' is a valued part of our school community, catering to up to 8 

children with SLCN/ASD. A high staff-to-pupil ratio allows for specialist teaching and an adapted 

curriculum. A key aim is to integrate pupils into the main school, and we have had several successful 

integrations across different year groups. 

We seek an experienced teacher with specialised knowledge of effective teaching strategies for children 

with SEND. The role involves planning and delivering an adapted curriculum, 1:1 and small group 

interventions, and strong behaviour management and de-escalation skills. The ideal candidate will work 

collaboratively with teaching assistants to maintain structure, continuity, behaviour management, and 

high-quality care for pupils. The successful applicant will partner closely with the SENCO to deliver the 

highest standards of support and provision for pupils. 

For further details about the school or the advertised post, please contact me. Prospective candidates can 

look around the school on Thursday, 24th April 2025, at 2 pm. Please contact the school office to confirm 

attendance. 

Applications should be received by 12 noon on Monday, 28th April 2025, and interviews will take place 

during the week commencing 5th May 2025. Good luck with your application.  

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Lee Dougan 

Headteacher 


